Cannon Hill station — pedestrian
ramp closing permanently

Saturday 26 November 2022

For the safety of customers and the local community,
access to Cannon Hill station from the Barrack Road
level crossing is being removed.

The pedestrian ramp between platform 1 and the level
crossing will close permanently from Saturday 26
November.

All access to and from platform 1 will be via the station’s
new footbridge stairs or lifts.

Do not cross the tracks.

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your
cooperation.

For more information, please contact the project team on free call
1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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